
 

 

 

September 7, 2021 

Brothers and Sisters, 

As you are aware, the long-lasting litigation to overturn changes to our pension is coming to an end.  The 
By-Law allowing for an assessment of your dues to support the cost of this litigation, until its conclusion, 
is a couple months away. I see no need to wait that long. Our Treasurer has sent correspondence to the 
Office of the Labor Commissioner (acknowledged) requesting dues decrease as follows: 

 Active Members – A reduction of $10.00 per pay ($61.80 lowered to $51.80) 

 Retired Members – A reduction of $10.83 per month ($17.33 lowered to $6.50) 

The request asks that these deductions be implemented as soon as possible, and, at this point, we are 
unable to provide you with an exact date.  Once that information is provided to us, we will advise you of 
same. 

Thank you. 

Mike Mancuso 

  

 


